There is a terrible issue with abandoned recreation vehicles and automobiles in Oregon, but it is no way fair to find the funding to
pay the towing & disposal service by charging the responsible recreational vehicle owners more money on their registration period.
We have owned our business for 51 years and this is a huge burden that we cannot afford to pay these fees, our county is currently
looking into budgets that enable our county to help fund these fees so business providing these services will be paid. If you are
considering $5 to $10 dollars per unit that probably would be fees able but you can't punish the responsible people for the actions of
others. There has to be special funds for these issues (that are already existing that you can pull this money from) and you don't
want to spread the word that there is help for removing these abandoned rat infested RV's because you will be seeing way more
pushed out on to our roadway's and Hwy's, Humans are disposing these RV's in the woods and inconvenient places. Maybe you
could get some of the money from the car pool account, and not purchase as many new cars ect. ??? How about making a law to
watch for these people leaving these vehicle's ?7?



